
Introducing the new 
Clarkstown Highway Department Beautification Unit 

 

 
 

This year the Clarkstown Highway Department is proud to introduce our new 
litter trailer, which will be of assistance to organizations during their 

community cleanups.  It is offered free of charge, and is stocked with 
everything needed for a successful cleanup event – from bags and litter 

grabbers to graffiti remover and hip boots! 
 

         
 

The trailer is available for cleanup and beautification projects on publicly 
owned property, which includes any Town, County or State owned land. 

 
To request the trailer for your cleanup event, please contact 

the Clarkstown Highway Department at 
(845) 623-7500 or highway@town.clarkstown.ny.us

 
            Thank you, 

Wayne T. Ballard 
           Superintendent of Highways 
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